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Vice President 
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Fax 850 224 5073 

July 6,2004 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Docket 040374-TP Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc for approval of 
the Market Based Rates agreement with Public Telephone Network, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On 6/25/04, BellSouth and requests that the following agreement be withdrawn. 
However, the filing date in the transmittal was incorrect. The MBR agreement was 
originally filed on 4/28/04 and not 6/25/04. 

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question. 

Very truly yours, 

Regulatory Vice President CMP 


